COoVID-19
On behalf of the Dearborn County Health Department and the Board
of Health, we want to assure the public there is a process locally in
place. We are monitoring the status of the COVID-19 virus frequently
throughout the day. Call your physician early if you or someone in
your family develops a fever, cough, difficulty breathing or respiratory
symptoms and tell your provider of any recent travel, contact with

travelers, or contact with a confirmed case.

First Responders request that those experiencing mild symptoms
speak with their Doctor, Urgent Care, or Hospital ER via phone about
which steps to take next. This will allow for emergency response
services to better meet the needs of those with more severe

respiratory illness.

For information regarding COVID-19 on Weekends, Holidays, and
After hours, please Contact Indiana State Department of Health
Epidemiology Center (317) 233-7125 or (317) 233-1325

Thank You



